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Notified measure 

The Organic Products Bill enables all organic products 
to be regulated. The Bill will only apply to products that 
are covered by national organic standards established 
in secondary legislation. The first standard to be 
developed will cover food, beverages, plant and animal 
products. 
The New Zealand Government is proposing new 
legislation enabling the development of mandatory 
national standards for organic products. 
The Organic Products Bill 2020 (the Bill), provides a 
framework for regulating organic products. The Bill 
would: 
1. Require all organic businesses who make organic 

claims to be approved by meeting all the 
requirements in the relevant standards set forth in 
regulations; 

2. Allow for the development of regulations and 
national organic standards detailing production and 
compliance requirements for certain products. 

3. Allow for requirements to be set for third parties 
who will check organic businesses and take part in 
ongoing compliance. 

Proposed date of adoption 2020-12 
Proposed date of entry into force 2021-06 

Link to full text of notified document 
https://www.mpi.govt.nz/news-and-
resources/consultations/proposed-changes-to-the-
way-organic-production-is-regulated/ 

Find out more from  
TBT IMS: G/TBT/N/NZL/99 
http://tbtims.wto.org/en/RegularNotifications/View/1
64182?FromAllNotifications=True 

 
  


